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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, May 24, 2010 11:14 AM
To: Purcell, Lorraine
Cc: Cox, Rebecca; Uranga, Eric
Subject: RE: Future correspondence w/ City of Livermore re: Fuel Leak Case Ro0000278 (2008 First 

Street)

Ms. Purcell, 
  
Thank you for the information.  Future coorespondence will be sent to Eric Uranga. 
  
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 

From: Purcell, Lorraine [lwpurcell@ci.livermore.ca.us] 
Sent: Monday, May 24, 2010 8:41 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Cox, Rebecca; Uranga, Eric 
Subject: Future correspondence w/ City of Livermore re: Fuel Leak Case Ro0000278 (2008 First Street) 

Mr. Wickham: 
Could you please update your distribution list for this case (and any others within the City of Livermore if 
necessary)?  Chris Davidson is no longer an employee at the City. Future correspondence should be sent to 
Eric Uranga, Community Development Assistant Director at ejuranga@ci.livermore.ca.us. Mailing address 
remains the same at 1052 S Livermore Avenue, Livermore, CA 94550.  
  
Thanks. 
  
Lorraine Purcell, P.E. 
Associate Civil Engineer  
Engineering Division 
Community Development Department 
City of Livermore 
1052 S. Livermore Avenue 
Livermore, CA 94550 
(925) 960-4500 
(925) 960-4504 fax 
www.ci.livermore.ca.us 

 


